From: Danny Feemster

To: Nimesh Sangani
Date: July 14, 2020

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:

1. Product testing will be conducted almost exclusively in Rock Hill, South Carolina at and around the
area surrounding our main office. During the process, we would like to occasionally send demo radios to
end users or industry experts for feedback. We have not yet selected these individuals and do not know
their specific locations at this time, which is why we requested nationwide.

2. Please withdraw the confidentiality request.



